

In the coming weeks, the Education Commission will be holding elections for new members. Every year, four current members rotate off the commission, and four new ones are elected to a 3-year term. Meetings take place once a month, on a consistent day of the week, so that planning to be away from the house for a couple hours a month is manageable.

Being a part of this commission is one of the best ways to be informed about the school and to have an opportunity to weigh in on matters as they arise. What a great opportunity to take an active role in our children's school. Consider pursuing a role on this commission. For more information, contact a current EC member. link to members





If we want to truly change the world, we cannot do it from the outside. CHANGE must come from within. -Neale Donald Walsch